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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of Mexico for national report and for its participation in the UPR process. We noted Mexico’s efforts undertaken to comply with the recommendations accepted by the government in 2013.  We also welcome the relevant new national legislation adopted by Mexico with regard to elimination of discrimination, combatting enforced disappearances,  torture and other cruel or inhuman treatment.
Nevertheless, Poland would like to express its concern about situations of enforced disappearances and extrajudicial killings. We also note with concern several acts of  kidnappings or attacks whose victims were religious leaders, journalists or minorities some. Therefore, we would like to recommend Mexico to:

· ensure that allegations of extrajudicial killings and enforced disappearances will be effectively investigated and prosecuted;
· undertake necessary measures to effectively combat impunity of attacks against religious leaders, journalists or members of religious minorities;

· effectively ensure the safety of human rights defenders.

Thank you for your attention.

